
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ARA POUTAMA AOTEAROA THE DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTIONS 

FURTHER SUBMISSION ON PLAN CHANGE 1 TO THE NATURAL 

RESOURCES PLAN FOR THE WELLINGTON REGION 
 

 

 

To:   Greater Wellington Regional Council 

PO Box 11646 

Wellington 6011 

 

Email:  regionalplan@gw.govt.nz  

 

 

Submitter:  Ara Poutama Aotearoa the Department of Corrections 

  Private Box 1206 

  Wellington 6140 

 

Attention: Andrea Millar – Manager, Resource Management and Land Management 

Phone:   

Email:  andrea.millar@corrections.govt.nz  

 

 

 

Ara Poutama Aotearoa the Department of Corrections (Ara Poutama) makes further submissions on Plan 

Change 1 (PC1) to the Natural Resources Plan for the Wellington Region (NRP) in the attached document.  

 

Ara Poutama, as a Central Government agency administering custodial and non-custodial corrections 

services in the Wellington region, has an interest in PC1 greater than the interest of the general public. 

 

Ara Poutama would like to be heard in support of its further submission at a hearing. If others make a similar 

submission, Ara Poutama will consider presenting a joint case with them at the hearing. 

 

 

_____________________________________________________________ 

Andrea Millar – Manager, Resource Management and Land Management 

 

For and on behalf of Ara Poutama Aotearoa the Department of Corrections 

 

Dated this 8th day of March 2024. 








